
January, 27th 2024

Norwood Public Schools Superintendent Search: Finalist Next Steps

On Wednesday, 1/24, the School Committee approved the recommendation of the Search
Committee to advance three finalists for Norwood’s next Superintendent of Schools. Finalist
names were posted to the NPS website on 1/25.

Below is the timeline of next steps:

Thursday, February 1st:

● NPS will host each candidate as they visit three of our schools in the morning where they
will have the opportunity to engage with students and staff.

● That afternoon, there will be three meet-the-candidates sessions at the Highschool
open for any students, staff or community members to attend.

○ In total, these will last from 4:00-5:30 pm. Each candidate will spend about 25
minutes before moving to the next group. (4:00-4:25, 4:30-4:55, and 5:00-5:25)

Locations of groups:
Students will be in Room 106
Staff will be in the GSU Lecture Hall
Community Members will be in the Library

Saturday, February 3rd:
Finalist interviews at the Savage Center

10:30-11:30 Priya Tahiliani
11:40-12:40 Timothy Luff
12:50-1:50 John Buckey

Those that participate in the visits, “meet-the-candidates”, or watch the interviews on NCM will
be encouraged to participate in a feedback survey. The survey info will be compiled and
provided to SC before deliberation on Feb 7th.

Monday, February 5th, 4:00pm
Feedback survey closes

Wednesday, February 7th, 7:00pm
School Committee business meeting including finalist deliberation and vote


